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  PATH-­‐WAY's	
  Picnic	
  and	
  Lawn	
  Games	
  2017	
  -­‐	
  This	
  year	
  we	
  were	
  prepared	
  for	
  NE's	
  
capricious	
  weather	
  and	
  took	
  the	
  event	
  inside.	
  	
  Thanks	
  to	
  Spaulding	
  Rehab	
  Facility	
  
for	
  accommodating	
  us.	
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Hi All,  

    Hard to believe that summer is almost over.  We had a great season starting with our 
2nd annual Lawn Games and Picnic event, followed by sailing, bowling, and culminating 
with our 2nd Harbor Cruise to Spectacle Island. 
      We were also thrilled, thanks to your financial support, to provide partial scholarships for 
two individuals to attend the EMPOWER SPINAL CORD INJURY Rehabilitation Camp. 
Empower SCI is: 

 a 501(c)(3) charitable organization that offers a unique blend of traditional 
      and complementary therapeutic services to adolescents and adults  
      who have been disabled by a spinal cord injury or other related  
      neurological disorders.  Empower SCI seeks to fill the gap in 
      the rehabilitation industry that has been created by a decrease in  
      length of stays at rehabilitation hospitals and outpatient services during 
      the  recovery from a spinal cord injury.  www.empowersci.org 
 
     For more information about this unique and valuable program please visit their website  

 

      
 
 
 
     PATH-WAY has many plans as we head into the cooler months.   We will be participating 
again this year in the ABILITIES EXPO.  The event runs from September 8 -10 at the 
Boston Convention Center.  We will be exhibiting at booth #537.  We also look forward for 
our 2nd annual Bocce Tournament taking place on Sunday, November 5.   Team and 
individual registration is posted on our FB and website.  Please consider joining us for this 
great event.   The proceeds for this event go towards our 2018 College Scholarship Award. 
     Some of us at PATH-WAY are participating in a first time all Inclusive FUN RUN 5K 
event organized by the PLAY BRIGADE (www.playbigade.com).  It takes place on 
Saturday, October 14 at the Boston Common.  We would love to have more people join us.  
If you are interested please contact me and I will forward you the information on how you 
may participate.   
      As always, PATH-WAY would love to hear from you or see you at our events. 
 
Best,  
Steph 
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Thank you Geri Tasker and Sacred 

Tree Yoga Studio and Wellness Center 

for the benefit yoga class supporting 

PATH-WAY! 

	
  



	
  

October 14, 2017 -Join PATH-WAY as we participate in the PLAY BRIGADE FUN RUN 
      Saturday AM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 18, 2017   - Social and Game Night at WEWORK, Boston -  
     6 to 9 PM                       Register on webpage. 
 
November 5, 2017 - 2nd Annual Bocce Tournament - Victory Grille, Dedham 
    1 to 5 PM                                           
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PATH-WAY Providing Acess To Happiness 

745 Atlantic Ave 
Boston, MA  02111  

 
    President:                               Executive director:                    Communications Director:     

Bob Purcell                                    Steph Zaia                                        Diane Zaia 
bobp@path-way.org                   stephz@path-way.org                    dianez@path-way.org 

 
ph:  508-733-3240 

 

Register your Team TODAY 


